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Department of Labour, Head Office 

 
Administration of Explosives and Dangerous Goods Act – New Zealand 
Society of Physiotherapists, 1966-1967: AANK, W4393, Box 21, 2/30, 
R310804 

 Small file 

 Correspondence between Mr R. A McKenzie for the NZ Society of 
Physiotherapists and the Secretary to the Commission relating to 
requests for a copy of terms of Reference and submissions made by 
Mr L. Ring, 28 October 1966-19 July 1967 

 Correspondence between Mr L. Ring and the Secretary to the 
Commission relating to submission to the Royal Commission at 
Auckland on behalf of the NZ Society of Physiotherapists, December 
1966-December 1967 

 Submission by the New Zealand Society of Physiotherapists to the 
Royal Commission to Enquire into and Report upon Workers’ 
Compensation, October 1966 (3 pages) 

 Miscellaneous handwritten notes, 6 October 1966, and 23 November 
1967 

 
 
Industries – Physiotherapy 1946-1967: AANK, W3580, 947, Box 397, 31/148, 
part 1 

 Large file 

 Information on electrotherapy 

 New Zealand School of Physiotherapy detailed syllabus 

 Salary rates of physiotherapists 1948 

 Arrangement of priority passage for a charge physiotherapist from 
London, 1948 

 Recruitment of physiotherapists in the UK 

 Immigration – physiotherapists 

 Issue of physiotherapists lacking qualification of electrotherapy 

 Advertisement for physiotherapists 

 The Hospital Employment Regulations 1948, Amendment No.5 

 The Hospital Employment Regulations 1948, Amendment No.10 

 Charge – Physiotherapist at Queen Mary Hospital, Hanmer Springs 

 Physiotherapist intending migrants to New Zealand 

 Association of Occupational Therapists – syllabus and regulations for 
the diploma 

 Immigration Physiotherapy Requirements for Registration 1965 
 
 
Industrial Relations Act – Strikes – Physiotherapists Nationwide, 1982: AANK, 
W3580, 947, 46/5/365, Part 1, R20442919 

 Letter to the Minister of Labour regarding the effect of the strike action 
of physiotherapists on physiotherapy students, 18 February 1982 
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 Response letter from the Minister of Labour outlining that the 
Department of Health and the Physiotherapists Society are currently 
discussing the issue, 25 February 1982 

 Response letter from the Minister of Labour advising that the dispute 
has now been settled, 26 February 1982 

 
 
Safety, Health and Welfare: General – Liaison with Accident Compensation 
Corporation [ACC]: Review of Fees Payable to Doctors, Physiotherapists, 
Chiropractors, 1982: AANK, W4397, 947, Box 117, 19/5/49-2, R17380769 

 Small file 

 Letter from B. J. Davis (for the Deputy Managing Director of ACC) to 
the Secretary of Labour, Department of Labour relating to the ‘Review 
of Annotation Levels’ and outlines estimated increases in expenditure 
and intention to attend meeting – 6 April 1982 

 Submission to the Accident and Compensation Corporation for a 
Review of Fees Payable to Physiotherapists in Private Practice by the 
New Zealand Society of Physiotherapists, March 1982 (includes cover 
letters and 15 page submission) 

 Letter sent by J.W Brown, Deputy Managing Director of ACC to the 
Secretary of Labour, Department of Labour which has attached the 
letter J.W. Brown sent to the Treasury –  ‘Review of Annotation Levels 
in Respect of Para-medical and General Medical Fees’ – 26 March 
1982 

 


